
 



 



 

 

#GIPforABEYouth || The Department of Agriculture Regional Field Office XII, through its Regional 

Agricultural Engineering Division, is now accepting applicants for the “Government Internship Program for 

Agricultural and Biosystems Engineering Youth” (GIP for ABE Youth) for the year 2025 Batch 1. 

You may send your application to sres.raed12@gmail.com.  

Kindly address your application letter to: 

𝗥𝗢𝗕𝗘𝗥𝗧𝗢 𝗧. 𝗣𝗘𝗥𝗔𝗟𝗘𝗦 
Regional Executive Director 
Department of Agriculture - Regional Field Office XII 
City of Koronadal, South Cotabato 
 
Thru: ENGR. JOCELYN F. TORRES, PH.D. 
Chief, RAED 
 
Deadline of Submission: January 31, 2025 

 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/gipforabeyouth?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVPpCcNZPDq8OMLgd97KW50SxSviZ_RnPWFwvYlN70qtp3oWviLJhcSl8ooVbee35yNiDaTCev4diGgeHq2u0wt2t8y80NzXFbBlFEFCbHSLZezV-31z9laurqdgUJsQiXYCdee17yM2OfxgmYb3u_tGXGfdX3vv338VvxEQmEZHUMbH2W7PIj68P7J1YaXZBY&__tn__=*NK-R

